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To: Philip Glenn <philip@rebeldesignbuild.com>
Cc: Jane Santosuosso <jsantosuosso@newtonma.gov>

Hi Philip,

 

I don’t schedule the DRTs, so I am cc’ing Jane.

 

It sounds like partial demolition is not being triggered meaning no historic review would be necessary. I would suggest relooking at the
front porch design and opening it up a bit if possible, to retain the 19th century appearance
from the street.
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